LEGAL NOTICE
ACCESS CONTROL AND INTERCOM SYSTEM INSTALLATION-
EXTENSION

The Board of Education, School District 89, Maywood, lllinois, County of Cook is
extending the deadline to accept sealed bids for an Access Control and Intercom
System Installation for six (6) locations in the District. A Bid packet containing the
bid specifications may be obtained at the Maywood-Melrose Park-Broadview
District 89 Administrative Office located at 906 Walton Street in Melrose Park,
lllinois 60160 and online at https://www.maywood89.org/business-
office/district-bids Maywood-Melrose Park-Broadview District 89 Administrative
Office located at 906 Walton Street in Melrose Park, lllinois (60160). Bids are due
in the Maywood-Melrose Park-Broadview Office located at 906 Walton Street in
Melrose Park, Illinois (60160) on or before 10:00 am, on April 16, 2021. Bids shall
be submitted in a sealed opaque envelope clearly marked Access Control and
Intercom System Installation with your company name and addressed to:

James Vreeland
Business Manager
Maywood-Melrose Park-Broadview School District 89
906 Walton Street
Melrose Park, IL, 60160

Bids from all companies will be opened to determine whether they meet bid
specifications in the Maywood-Melrose Park-Broadview District 89 Administrative
Office located at 906 Walton Street in Melrose Park, lllinois, 60160 at 10:00 am on
April 16, 2021. The Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any
portion of and/or total proposal. Vendors must comply with the provisions of the
Employment of Illinois Workers on Public Works Act, 30ILCS 570/0.01 et seq.; the
Drug Free Workplace Act, as amended 30 ILCS 580/4 et seq.; the Drug Free
Workplace Act, as amended 30 ILCS 580/3 et seq.; lllinois Criminal Code, 720 ILCS
5/33E-11; the Human Rights Act, 775 ILCS 5/2-105, et seq.; and the Prevailing Wage
Act, 820 ILCS 130/0.1, et seq.; the Veterans Preference Act, 330 ILCS 55/0.01 et
seq.; but nothing herein shall require the application of those Acts unless required
by state law.




A mandatory site walk-through for prime contractors will start at 9:00 AM.,
prevailing time on Wednesday April 7, 2021. Scheduled as follows: Stevenson
Middle School, at 9:00 AM located at 1630 N. 20" Ave, Melrose Park, IL 60160 and
will continue in forty-five minute intervals at the remaining five schools.
Subcontractors are encouraged, but not required to attend.

This will provide everyone to visit and view the area of work, gather additional
information, and ask specific questions. There shall be only one scheduled walk-
through of the sites. Attendance shall be taken at the sites to ensure that all
contractors have visited the sites. Non-attendance can be grounds for rejection of
bid.

Sally Casillas
Secretary, Board of Education



